Message

From: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]
Sent: 4/3/2019 4:57:20 PM
To: Lisa Trifiletti [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fbbbee7cb080406fbcf82e283afaebf7-lisal
Subject: First/Last Mile Plan

Hi Lisa,
Per our discussion, here is the Board report and an excerpt of the plan that includes the Recommendations.

hitos: /fboardagendas. metronet/board-report/2018-0771

Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V(310) 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed.

PLEABE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMANL.



